
 
 
DEFENSIVE DRIVING CLASS  
 
Currently, in-person group training cannot be conducted under Ohio Department of Health 
(ODH) Orders.  COVID-19 has caused us all to utilize alternate methods to complete work 
remotely, including training.  One class we present each year; Defensive Driving is available on-
line.   
 
 
Who should take this online class??  
*If you have not attended the CORSA Defensive Driving Class  
(All employees should attend every 3-4 years) 
*If you have recently been in an auto accident  
*If you drive a lot for your job  
 
 
This course is for you if you fall into one of the categories listed above! 
Please use the website below to access CORSA University.  It allows you to login in and take the 
Basic Defensive Driving OR Advanced Defensive Driving Techniques.  You only have to take ONE 
defensive driving on-line class, but you are welcome to take both (they are 1 hour 
each).  Please print the certificate at the end of the course and forward it to HR.   Some 
insurance companies may also offer a discount for completing the course.  If you have any 
issues accessing the class please contact the CORSA helpdesk @ 866-845-8887. 
 
https://corsa.localgovu.com/registration/#confirm/d3a91b151a8240f3ac0721022f2fcefe 
 
I encourage you to complete the class A.S.A.P. There will be more on-line classes required by 
CORSA.  If you see additional classes at the Corsa University you are interested in, please feel 
free to take advantage of it.  These Corsa University classes are free of charge.   
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